
 

Dear Cambridge Class,      

 

My name is Miss Lake, I am thrilled to be your teacher for 

year 6, your final year at Hale! It has been lovely to get to 

know you even more over the last few weeks and I look forward to continuing 

this in September. 

I wanted to tell you a little bit about me, I have 2 guinea-pigs called Tina and 

Miso and a fluffy, bouncy Golden Retriever called Mabel. My favourite things to 

do on the weekends is bake, spend time outside and watch sport. My favourite 

f1 team is McLaren and my favourite rugby team to watch is the Harlequins. My 

favourite subjects to teach and learn are maths, science and art. I look forward 

to learning all about what your favourite things are! 

We have an action-packed year ahead of us, including our 

Residential trip, year 6 production and SATs. In year 6 we will 

explore many new topics in history, geography, French, DT, 

art, RE, PE, computing, music and further our knowledge in 

science, writing and maths. We will read several new and 

exciting texts in Reading which I am looking forward to 

studying together.  

Some of you might be nervous about transitioning into year 6, and this is 

normal! Our year 6 team is super excited for your return in September and we 

are all looking forward to supporting you the best we can in year 6.  

I hope you have a restful but exciting summer holiday, maybe you will be 

spending it at home, or going on holiday or learning something new. I look 

forward to hearing all about your break when we come back to school. See you 

in September! 

 

From Miss Lake 

 

 

 

 


